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26 May 2022 
 

Year 6 Collaborative Fun Day - Thursday 9th June 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Along with other schools in our Collaborative Partnership, we are holding a fun day for all of Year 6.  It will take 

place on Thursday 9th June and will be held at Coalville Rugby Club. We will be getting a bus to Coalville Rugby 

Club leaving around 9.00am and will be returning to school at about 2.30pm.  

 

During the day there will be a selection of games and activities for the children to have a go at.  This is a great 

opportunity for the children to mix together with Year 6 children from other schools prior to transition to high 

school.  We are hoping that the children will have a fantastic time and have lots of fun.   

 

Children will need a packed lunch and drinks, if your child is entitled to free school meals, lunch will be provided 

by the school but please provide drinks for your child.  Ice creams will be on sale during the event, we ask that 

the children bring £2.00 on the day if they wish to purchase one. 

 

School uniform will not be needed, please send the children in suitable sports clothing for the weather, including 

sun cream, hat and a waterproof coat - just in case.  

 

If you have any questions, please come and speak to a member of the Year 6 team. 

 
 
Kind Regards 

The Year 6 team 

 

 

 
 
 


